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OUR NEXT MEETING:   Monday evening October 15th at 7:00pm in the Haddon Heights Li-
brary.   Join us for presentation celebrating “50 Years of Haddon Glen Swim Club”.    

Take the plunge as we review grass roots efforts of local residents to plan and build this non-profit, private swim 
club on Walnut Avenue in Haddon Heights.  Wade into Haddon Glen’s unique contribution to the town & 
community.  Dive into happy memories of summer fun at the pool, with our panel chaired by Dr. Ann Marie 
Cammarota.  Pictures, memorabilia, and light refreshments will be part of the program.  Be prepared to swap 
your own stories and memories about the genesis of the swim club, the socials, 5kruns, swim meets and more... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Photos Courtesy of Haddon Glen  Swim Club Website) 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE-  The lazy, hazy, crazy days of summer are over.   As we enjoy this beautiful, Fall 
weather,  I look forward to seeing you at the many planned activities you will read about in this Newsletter.  After an 
extensive search, we are pleased to announce and welcome our new Membership Chair, Cheryl Alexander.  
 

We are an interesting, active, and vibrant Society with many accomplishments in our Haddon Heights Community.  
BUT, we desperately NEED YOU.  Please consider volunteering for Vice President or Publicity Chair.  I know the 
right people are out there.  PLEASE join us and help keep your Historical Society going. 
 

Margaret Westfield and Anne McAdams continue to work on the Pre- Revolutionary House Signs as our next phase 
of interpretive markers.   Their dedication and hard work is appreciated.  Joan Rossler and Anne McAdams recently 
began a new project through the Garden State Legacy.  We look forward to reading their article about the interpre-
tive markers in the above mentioned publication. 
 

Margaret continues to work with the Delaware and Susquehanna Model Railroad Club as they utilize our $5,000 do-
nation for structural stabilization and exterior restoration for the Historical Preservation work on the Haddon 
Heights Passenger Railroad Station. 
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We meet on the third MONDAY of January, April, July, and October - at 7:00pm  



 A special “Thank You” to Joan for organizing the Society’s display at the Fall Festival on October 6, 
Down By the Station Day in May, and our tent at the October 13th Revolutionary War Encampment. 
 

Peter has planned a fantastic program for our October 15th meeting.  Take the “plunge” and enjoy Anne’s 
delicious refreshments as you  join us for the “50th  Anniversary” of Haddon Glen Swim Club. Finally, a spe-
cial “Thank You” to ALL the members of the Board.  Your dedication and hard work is appreciated.  I hope 
to see many of our members at the Library on Monday at 7 PM.  Please consider bringing a friend.   Elena 
 

 
(Joan Rossler and Peter Hill at the H.H. Fall Festival Booth)     (Some of the Historical Society items for sale)  
 

OUR NEXT INTERPRETIVE HISTORICAL MARKER PROJECT-  Our next Interpretive His-
torical Marker project is actually FOUR markers… As you probably know, Haddon Heights is home to four 
houses which were constructed before the Revolutionary War.  Margaret and Michael Westfield have pre-
pared text and photos depicting these four homes.  To this point, Anne McAdams has received approval/
agreement from three of the homeowners, to have one of our interpretive markers placed in front of their  
historically significant homes.  Installation has been reviewed by the Haddon Heights Historic District Com-
mission, and plans are under way to place the three of the four proposed markers. 
 

JANUARY MEETING PRESENTATION TOPIC-   Please note that because of the Martin Luther 
King Jr. Holiday in January, our first meeting in 2013 will be held on the FOURTH MONDAY in January– 
1/28/13.  We are planning to have a presentation highlighting the history and locations of our interpretive 
markers around town. 
 

BOARD POSITIONS OPEN–  Once again, here we are at the time for our annual election of officers 
and re-organization General Membership meeting in October, and there are still several open positions for 
Board Members and Assistants to the Board.  I encourage you to look on page 4 of this newsletter to see 
which positions expire in 2012 and which ones are currently open.  Please consider volunteering to fill one of 
the openings as a Board Member or Board Assistant!   
 

HHHS QUESTIONNAIRE-   If you have not returned your completed Historical Society  question-
naires, please bring them to the October meeting.  We want your ideas!.  You didn’t get one a the April meet-
ing??? Copies of the questionnaire are available at the H.H. Library. 
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******************************************************************************************************************************* 

2013   Membership Application / Renewal– Haddon Heights Historical Society 
 

Name___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone (H)_______________________    (W)____________________  E-Mail________________________________________ 

 

Type of Membership:  _______Single- $10.00     _______Household- $15.00   
 

I would also like to make a tax deductible donation to the Haddon Heights Historical Society,  in the amount of   $______. 

I am interested in getting involved with: □ Publicity   □ Newsletter   □ Web site   □ Programs   □ Marketing 
 

Haddon Heights Historical Society,  P.O. Box 118, Haddon Heights, NJ 08035 

 

HISTORICAL SOCIETY SUPPORTS MODEL 
RAILROAD CLUB-  At the July meeting of the Histori-
cal Society, President Elena Hill presented representatives 
from the Delaware & Susquehanna Model Railroad Club 
with a ceremonial Check for $5,000.00. The Historical So-
ciety funds will be used for structural  stabilization 
and exterior restoration of the Haddon Heights Passenger 
Rail Station, which has  become one of the most recogniz-
able symbols of our town.   The model railroad club rents 
the train station from AMTRAK, which owns the property.  
As specific aspects of the restoration are completed, the His-
torical society will release payments, up to the total grant 
amount of $5,000. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Photos by Peter Hill) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Elena Hill Receives award during Historic Preservation 
Month– from Mayor Forte, and Councilwoman Kathy Lange) (Civil War Re-Enactor from our July meeting) 



   

Just a reminder...The Historical Society is a 
501(c)3 organization.  Please keep us in mind 
as you plan your charitable donations.  
 
 
THANKS for listening… I know you are out there...Maybe it is that I just don’t hear you  !!!!!!!   If you come 
across old photos of Haddon Heights, or old stories of historic interest, please contact me.  Thanks also, to 
Peter Hill for supplying some of the photos used in the newsletter.  The rest were taken by your Editor. 
     Ken Funkhouser, Editor  
      
 
 

Haddon Heights Historical Society 

P.O. Box 118 

Haddon Heights, NJ  

                        08035 

2012– 2013 Historical Society Board  
President-(2010-2012)  Elena Hill 
*Vice-President-(2010-2012) VACANT 
Past President-  Margaret Westfield 
Treasurer-(Ends 2013)  Art Ritter 
Secretary- (Ends 2013)  Judy Buecker  
Trustees-(2010-2013)  Virginia Appleby 
    Ken Funkhouser 
    Anne McAdams 

COMMITTEES /  CHAIRS 
Newsletter Ed.-  Ken Funkhouser 
Membership Chair-  Cheryl Alexander 
Web Master-   Lisa Ewing 
Nominating Comm.-  Bob Hunter/ 
    Peter Hill 
Borough Council Liaison Rose Fitzgerald 
Affairs-    Ginny Appleby 
Merch/Fund Raising-  Joan Rossler/ 
    Ginny Appleby  
Programs/Publicity-  Peter Hill/ 
*Programs/Publicity– Asst. VACANT 
*Digital Photographer VACANT 
 

Contact the Board : WWW.HHHISTORICAL.ORG 
Mail correspondence- P.O. Box 118Haddon Heights, NJ 08035 

COMING EVENTS 
      10/15/12   7:00pm– Library: Election of Officers 
General Membership Mtg.– 50th Anniversary of 
Haddon Glen Swim Club– Annmarie Cammarota 
&Lynn Dalton 
 

10/20/12  League of Historical Societies of NJ– Fall 
Meeting Waterloo Village– Stanhope, NJ.  Call 908
-722-7428 for information 
 

12/17/12  7:30pm– Library: Historical Society 
Board Meeting 
 

1/28/13  7:00pm– Library: (Note Date Change) 
General Membership Mtg.– History of the HHHS 
Interpretive Signs 
 

3/13  League of Historical Societies of NJ– Spring 
Meeting. Cold Spring Village– Cape May County 
 

4/15/13  7:00pm– Library: General Membership 
Mtg.– Presentation on the efforts to preserve the 
historic Princeton Battlefield 


